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The district gave me the recommendations of the school building and how it is supposed to be renovated.The renovation will begin this month.Yesterday we met with the Mubende district executive committee and the all supported th opening of the college by May2014.Today 13/11/2014 the delegation from Mubende went to meet the Registrar Uganda nurses and midwives council to request for an operating license to begin the college.The council replied not now until they have visited the college first.We made a road map to follow  as follows;
-submit the detailed report by December 2013 together with the list of equipment for the practical skills room and a list of library books current published in the last five years.
-the team to make the first inspection visit will come on 11/01/2014
-the big team will again come for the final inspection and give the license on 8th /02/2014
They gave us guidelines and have the following in place:Memorandum(MOU) of understanding between the Mubende district,Mubende erferral hospital and MOU between the land load and tenants.I will send the copy of the inspection  report.
The Program stands to begin the college in MAY 2014.

